
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis 
is having on my business and my family. I am a single mother supporting two kids on my own 
through college. We rely on the travel industry. We now have zero income and had to return 
deposits for the entire season, which wiped us out financially. HELP please support small 
business owners in Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sugar Mejia 
144 N 2nd St 
Ashland, OR 97520 
2ndstreetcottages@gmail.com 
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